
Read Me File and End User License Agreement 
(Including QuickTime License)

------------------------  SuperToons II  
------------------------

Produced By: Fireball Technologies

Published by: Wayzata Technology Inc.

This CD ROM contains four Superman cartoons captured using 
state-of-the-
art technology that will provide you with the opportunity of
playing the 
movies right on your desktop computer or use them to add 
spice to your 
presentations.

The movies on this disc will play on Macintosh computers as 
well as 
Windows-based PCs. 

The disc contains two different movie types: the Movies on 
the root have 
been optimized for CD playback in real time, while the 
directory labeled 
"HiRez" has better quality, higher resolution movies that 
could be used 
for desktop presentations.

Also provided in this disc is a folder with eight still 
pictures found 
in the folder "SuperPix". These images can be used in any 
desktop 
publishing or presentation application.  The Macintosh and 
PC versions 
are TIFF's.

------------------------  Instructions 
------------------------

Running the QuickTime movies:

Macintosh:
    To play the QuickTime movies:
    A QuickTime capable Macintosh (any 68020 or greater 



    Macintosh). It will not run on the Macintosh Plus, SE, 
Classic, or 
    Macintosh Portable.
    QuickTime Init installed (provided on the CD-ROM).
    Double click on any movie you wish to view, click on the
play 
    button.

PC/WINDOWS:
    To play the QuickTime movies:
    Windows 3.1 and MSDOS 5.0
    A PC with an 80386SX or higher microprocessor
    4 megabytes of RAM
    VGA, Super VGA, XGA, or compatible color video graphics 
card
    and color display
    256+ color display recommended.
    
To install

    1. In the File Manager or Program Manager Click on 
the File menu option.

    2. Click on the Run menu option.

    3. Type the following :
"The drive letter of the CD-ROM":\install.exe
press return.

                                                    or

Double click on the install icon in the CD-ROM drive in
File Manager.

   Double-Click on the icon of the movie that you wish to 
open.

--------------------------  Contents  
--------------------------

The Movies :
------------

Superman.MOV
Junjle Drums.MOV
Magnetic Telescope.MOV
Mummy's Curse.MOV



--------------------  A Note About Trademarks  
----------------

Each of the films contained on SuperToons volumes is in 
public domain.  
This means the original copyrights pertaining to the film 
are no longer 
valid.  However, be aware that even though the movies are in
the public 
domain, certain trademarks and/or tradenames may be active. 
To avoid 
infringing upon any trademarks, you must not use any of the 
images or 
tradenames in trade.  That is, to produce a product that 
appears to be 
produced/sponsored/endorsed by any active 
trademark/tradename is not 
permitted.  Example: producing a coffee mug with an image of
a 
trademarked character would confuse the purchaser in 
believing the mug 
was produced/sponsored/endorsed by the owner of the 
character.  Most 
QuickTime electronic media productions would not infringe 
upon any 
trademark/tradename.  Examples:  multimedia presentations, 
overhead 
presentations, monitor presentations, videowall 
presentations, video 
teleconferencing, broadcasting, etc.  Other creative uses 
for these 
clips would include QuickTime textures for 3-Dimensional 
models, color 
keyed backgrounds for animations, QuickTime movies, etc.

-------------------------  License   
--------------------------

Wayzata Technology, Inc. End User License Agreement

Please read this license agreement carefully, before using 
this 
software: Purchaser agrees to these terms and conditions by 



breaking any 
seals.  In this License Agreement, -Software+ shall mean the
machine 
readable software program and associated files in this 
package, and any 
modified version, upgrades and other copies of such programs
and files.  
If you do not accept the terms and conditions of this 
License Agreement, 
do not use this Software and promptly return the Software 
with proof of 
purchase to Wayzata Technology, Inc. for a refund.  This 
Software is 
licensed, not sold, to you by Wayzata Technology, Inc. for 
use only 
under the terms of this License Agreement.

License.  You are granted the non-exclusive license to use 
this Software 
on only one computer at a time.  The clips embodied in the 
Software may 
be reproduced and displayed in derivative works for the 
purpose of media 
presentations which are otherwise in conformance with this 
License 
Agreement.  You may make one copy of the Software solely for
backup 
purposes.  You may not distribute copies of the Software to 
others or 
electronically transfer the Software from one computer to 
another over a 
network.  

Copyright Restrictions.  You may not reproduce, modify, 
adapt, 
translate, rent, lease, loan, resell, distribute or create 
derivative 
works based upon the Software, or any part thereof, for sale
or 
distribution to others.  You may not reprint or syndicate 
the Software, 
or any part thereof, in electronic or printed form, or on 
merchandise, 
in whole or part, as art, design, or other facsimile.

Trademark, Trade Name and Restrictions Under State Laws. You
may not use 



the Software, or any part thereof, to advertise, denote 
sponsorship or 
act as an attention-getting symbol to promote products or 
services.  
State law requirements with respect to the Right of 
Publicity may be 
applicable to the application of this Software in some 
states.  Any use 
of this software which does not conform fully to state law 
requirements 
is strictly prohibited.

Limitation of Liability.  In no event will Wayzata 
Technology, Inc. or 
its developers, directors, officers, employees, agents or 
affiliates be 
liable to you for any direct or consequential, incidental or
indirect 
damages (including damages for loss of business profits, 
business 
interruption, loss of business information, and the like), 
whether 
foreseeable or unforseeable, arising out of the use of or 
inability to 
use the Software, regardless of the basis of the claim and 
even if 
Wayzata Technology Inc. or an authorized Wayzata Technology 
Inc. 
representative has been advised of the possibility of such 
damages.  The 
above limitation or exclusion may not apply to you if your 
jurisdiction 
does not allow exclusion of implied warranties or liability 
for 
consequential damages.

General.  This License Agreement will be construed under the
laws of the 
State of Minnesota.  If any provision of this License 
Agreement shall be 
held by a court of competent jurisdiction to be invalid, the
remaining 
provisions of this License Agreement will nevertheless 
remain in full 
force and effect.



------------------------------------------------------------
---------
    QuickTime and the QuickTime software are
    Copyright  1992 Apple Computer, Inc. All rights 
reserved.

    QuickTime and QuickTime logo are trademarks of Apple 
Computer, Inc. 
    used under license.

Wayzata Technology Inc.'s LICENSOR(S) MAKE NO WARRANTIES, 
EXPRESSED OR IMPLIED, INCLUDING WITHOUT LIMITATION THE 
IMPLIED WARRANTIES OF MERCHANTABILITY AND FITNESS FOR A 
PARTICULAR PURPOSE, REGARDING THE SOFTWARE. Wayzata 
Technology Inc.'s LICENSOR(S) DOES NOT WARRANT, GUARANTEE OR
MAKE ANY REPRESENTATIONS REGARDING THE USE OR THE RESULTS 
OF THE USE OF THE SOFTWARE IN TERMS OF ITS CORRECTNESS, 
ACCURACY, RELIABILITY, CURRENTNESS OR OTHERWISE. THE ENTIRE 
RISK AS TO THE RESULTS AND PERFORMANCE OF THE SOFTWARE IS 
ASSUMED BY YOU.  THE EXCLUSION OF IMPLIED WARRANTIES IS NOT 
PERMITTED BY SOME JURISDICTIONS. THE ABOVE EXCLUSION MAY NOT
APPLY TO YOU.

IN NO EVENT WILL Wayzata Technology Inc.'s LICENSOR(S), AND 
THEIR 
DIRECTORS, OFFICERS, EMPLOYEES OR AGENTS (COLLECTIVELY 
Wayzata Technology Inc.'s LICENSOR) BE LIABLE TO YOU FOR ANY
CONSEQENTIAL, INCIDENTAL  OR INDIRECT DAMAGES (INCLUDING 
DAMAGES FOR LOSS OF BUSINESS PROFITS, BUSINESS INTERUPTION, 
LOSS OF BUSSINESS INFORMATION, AND THE LIKE) ARISING OUT OF 
THE USE OR INABILITY TO TO USE THE SOFTWARE EVEN IF Wayzata 
Technology Inc.'s LICENSOR HAS BEEN ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBILITY 
OF SUCH DAMAGES. BECAUSE SOME JURISDICTIONS DO NOT ALLOW THE
EXCLUSION OR LIMITATION OF LIABILITY FOR CONSEQUENTIAL OR 
INCIDENTAL DAMAGES, THE ABOVE LIMITATIONS MAY NOT APPLY 
TO YOU.  Wayzata Technology Inc.'s Licensor's liability to 
you for 
actual damages from any cause whatsoever, and regardless of 
the 
form of the action (whether in contract, tort (including 
negligence), 
product liability or otherwise), will be limited to $50.


